
University of Aberdeen LC Age Group Open 2020  
 
Following the statement from the Scottish Government on 16th March 2020, Scottish Swimming are 
now recommending that all events/competitions scheduled to take place before the beginning of 
May be postponed. 
 
In view of this, we have taken the difficult decision to cancel the University of Aberdeen LC Age 

Group Open which was scheduled for 25/26 April 2020.  

We understand the disappointment for all those involved; however, the health and wellbeing of 

competitors, coaches, officials, helpers and spectators must be our main consideration and we 

believe this is the right decision. 

 

Any entry fees already paid will be refunded as quickly as possible. 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support of our meet and look forward to providing 

details of any rescheduling when this information is available.  

 


